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Dear Colleagues 

 
I was very pleased to receive the report of the recent inspection at your school which 
judged your school as good overall. 

 
The report is clear that the school has much strength which includes:  

 

• Governors are a strong strategic body offering insightful challenge and support. 

• Leaders’ intentions for the curriculum are implemented.  The curriculum is 
inspirational and an area of particular strength.  

• Areas for improvement identified by the previous inspection have been tackled 

with great determination and success, so that previous relative weaknesses are 
now strengths. 

 
The report is also clear that you know what needs addressing and are taking the steps to 
do this.  We know that such a report is the outcome of huge amount of dedication and 

hard work by staff, and from careful oversight by governors who give freely of their time 
and energy. 

 
All the very best to you and your school community as you reflect on all the very positive 
comments in the report, and also as you move on to the next stages in the school’s work 

on your journey to outstanding.  
 

Very best wishes in the important work you do. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Clare Kershaw 
Director of Education  
 

Email: clare.kershaw@essex.gov.uk  
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